CBD OIL-AND THE COMEBACK KING
CBD oil gave the comeback King Tim Don his comeback. Try to
imagine this, you are in the very best shape of your entire
life, you have just crushed the Ironman world record by more
than 4 minutes (7:40:23). Then, only a few months later you’re
in Kona for the 2017 Ironman World Championships, you are one
of the favorites to win. However, three days before the big
race, out for a relaxing spin on your bike, then all of a
sudden, like lightning striking a tree with no warning, you’re
hit by a truck and your neck gets broken. Suddenly instead of
that medal around your neck, you are now wearing a metal halo
brace.

The nightmare begins, it takes four screws, sunk into your
skull, in order to keep the halo and your upper spine in
place. Your mind, your heart, your life is smashed, although
everyone is being optimistic and encouraging, however, deep
down they (you) know even Ironmen do not return from something
like this. But somehow you do, you refused to give up, you
secretly start going to the gym. Three months later that halo
comes off, your brain is screaming Hallelujah. The holes in
your head are finally healed. In April, you enter the

legendary Boston Marathon and you run a 2:49:42. Six months
after that you return to Kona and finish 53rd out of more than
2,000 competitors in 8:45.

As you’re crossing the finish line, you heard someone yelling
you’re a hero man. This man is Tim Don, to look at him-only 5foot-8, 143 pounds-you’d never ever expected there was so much
strength, fortitude, and junkyard-doggedness in there. But,
Tim Don is among the most ferocious comebacks ever. This
amazing 41-year-old Brit achieved it all without losing his
trademark grace and wit.

It was CBD oil that helped Mr. Tim Don come back, although he
was not introduced to it until after the worst of the enormous
pain from the accident had subsided, he contends it played a
very big role. I’ve been a consistent user of CBD tincture for
the past 18 months-five squirts each and every day, in the
morning time and five at night [for a grand total of 50mg CBD
oil per day], and I’ve recently started using its Warming
Relief rub, says Tim Don. It, without, a doubt helps with
inflammation from my daily training, and I do believe it helps
me with sleep as well, which is a key component to having
proper recovery.

There, were many hills and valleys during the 2018 “seasonlots and lots of psychological swings from being restricted
with my training, from all the fitness I’d lost, trying to
qualify for the Ironman World Champs. I sincerely think that
the CBD oil played a solid role during that rollercoaster
ride. Good training is all about consistency. Consistency
relies on very good recovery. So the bottom line: CBD oil is
one of my tools that I used to train at my best possible
level.”

Just like other elite athletes, Mr Tim Don, admits to being
hesitant about trying CBD oil. But, when my managers suggested
it I absolutely didn’t really know anything about CBD oil,
says Don. There is also the stigma and connection with other
cannabis products that naturally made me apprehensive. As a
professional athlete, I’m cautious about everything and
anything that I put in my body. But, I’m also, always looking
for that awesome edge, and recovering more effectively is
indeed a great edge.

As our man Mr. Tim Don works to make his way back to Kona, he
is now encouraging other athletes to experiment with CBD OIL,
however, only after doing their own homework on the brands and
products. Let us keep in mind that despite all the excitement
and hype about what CBD oil can and can not do, it’s an
unregulated market with a very unfortunate broad range of
quality. (VERY FEW COMPANIES HAS TOP QUALITY CBD OIL, AS MY
DAILY CHOICE, HEMPWORX, DOES).

When it comes to setting goals and achieving the impossible,
always remember that the best goals are usually a bit crazy
Don says. He goes on to say, to an elite athlete, that’s what
drives us. It is doing what the people say we can’t do, it is
pushing our bodies to the max, to the extreme. I don’t want to
ever stop and then say, well I could have, I should have, I
would have, so why didn’t I? I much rather reach for something
that’s very high, because you know what they say: When you are
reaching for the stars, you might not make it, however, you’ll
still be in heaven, now imagine that.

CBD-infused drinks are sweeping the USA: And with very good
reason: They help us to calm down, hydrate, and recover. Here
are a few of my personal favorites,
Pinkies out, you tea lovers, Neurogan balances the grassy,
earthy flavor of full-spectrum Danish hemp with chamomile, and
delivers 3ng CBD per tea bag. Sweeten it with a little good
old honey and add, o yes a squeeze of lemon for a calming
wind-down after that stressful day, or just before you crawl
into bed.

Colonel Sanders would no doubt approve: These bubbly beverages
are infused with hemp oil sourced from Kentucky (and Northern
Europe). Made with sparkling water and fruit flavors and they
are sweetened with organic cane sugar. (it is so very good I’m
drinking one now), each can contains 25mg of CBD. With a trio
of crisp, delicious bright flavors- cranberry orange, and
blueberry raspberry pomegranate, cranberry ginger, and o yes,
they’ll go great with that bucket of fried chicken, I know
this for sure because that’s what I’m eating now.

Visit the South Ser island within your mind, made with freezedried coconut eater, and laced with electrolytes, and
vitamins, and minerals, these powdered drink mixes are all
free of any added sugars, sweeteners or colorings. They are
packaged with a solid 25mg of CBD in a micro-encapsulated form
that allows for faster absorption, (my team and I start our
day with this every morning). The single-serve packets are
ideal for any sports: toss a handful into your pack before
running, hiking or even lifting weights. They will adjust your
attitude, not your (high) your altitude.

My friends, the company that you can depend on for the best
quality CBD oil, (this is not a sales pitch, it is a fact) is
My Daily Choice, (HEMPWORX) and please believe me, I have
tried a great many brands, and this company truly deserves the
recognition for having some of the best top quality CBD oil on
this planet, My Daily Choice can help support your health and
your lifestyle goals. For more information on My Daily Choice
CBD oil click the link below.

Click Here to Purchase CBD Oil at a
discount!

May you be always in good health
Humbly yours Paul Earl.
www.Beautiflworid.com

